
Dear Candidate,

 

      As the situation around COVID-19 keeps evolving, we regret to inform that the 2020

Summer Internship Program has been canceled. 

 

For now, the 2021 Winter Internship Program is still on schedule.  Stay tune for

updates in October 2020.

 

All the best,

 

IDB Group
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